
 

 

Friday 11th December 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had a small number of positive cases of COVID-19 in the school. All close contacts have been 
made aware and are now self-isolating. If you have not been contacted your child has NOT been identified 
as a close contact and should continue to attend school.  

The Government guidance states that, a close contact is “a person who has been within 1 metre, face to 
face for more than 1 minute, or within 2 metres, face to face for more than 15 minutes”.  

Our close contact information has been identified from staff interviews and CCTV footage.  

If you have any questions or concerns please contact the school office.  

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Mr D Kenny 

Executive Headteacher  

 


